Scouting for Food

A Cub Scout promises to “give goodwill”, a Scout BSA promises
“to help other people at all times.”, and a Venturer promises
“to help others”. There is no better way to show your Scouting
Spirit than by participating in the annual Scouting for Food
drive! Now is the time to show your community the Scouting
values of being loyal, helpful, kind and cheerful.

Scouting for Food is when you and over 10,000+ other Scouts
throughout the Mayflower Council, BSA help make a difference
to fight hunger.

This council-wide service project begins typically is held
late October as Scouts distribute door hangers in their
neighborhoods to announce the upcoming food drive. Scouts
return the following Saturday, in November to pick up and
deliver donations to their local food banks and pantries.

How can you help make a difference? Talk to your Scoutmaster,
Cubmaster or den leader today and let them know you want to
help make a difference in your community.

Report Your Unit or Towns Collections (coming soon)


https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/program/activities/scouting-for-food/

